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POST PRIMARY ADMISSIONS – SEPTEMBER 2024 

                                                          
Dear P7 parent/s,  
 
EA Connect opens for Year 8 Post Primary applications on Tuesday 30th January at 

12noon and closes on the 22nd February @ 12noon  

 

You must complete an online application via EA Connect for your child to transfer to 

a Post Primary school. Please refer to ‘Applying for a Year 8 Post Primary Place - Key 

Information for Parents’ on the home page of the school’s website. A paper copy of 

the Quick Guide will be sent home with your child on Monday 29th January. This will 

explain how to apply for a Post Primary place via EA Connect.  

 

Further guidance and additional information about the online process can be 

accessed via the link below.  

https://www.eani.org.uk/parents/admissions/post-primary-admissions-guide 

  

All schools have admissions criteria. If they receive more applications than they have 

places available, they use the criteria to decide who to offer places. Before 

completing your child’s application, you should carefully read the published 

admissions criteria for each school that you wish to nominate as a preference. 

When completing the application, it is important to provide all the relevant details 

and preference reasons about how your child meets the schools’ admissions criteria.  

Published admissions criteria can be accessed on the EA’S website via the link below:  

https://www.eani.org.uk/parents/admissions/search-admissions-criteria 

 

The results of the SEAG Entrance Test can be accessed from your child’s SEAG 

account on Saturday 27th January from 8am. Our thoughts will be with all the 

children who are expecting results.  

 

Finally, if you feel you need any support or guidance with choosing schools and 

completing the online application process, please do not hesitate to contact the 

school.  

 

Kind regards,  

Louise McKnight       Neil Campbell   
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